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Dear Freedom of Information Officer, f
Under the provisions of the Freedom of Information

Act. 5 U.S.C. 552, the Government Accountability Project
(CAP) is requesting copies of all information on record
at the NRC and/or AEC which indicates, and/or has indicated,
that the Dow Chemical Company of Midland, Michigan was
not in compliance with any law and/or regulation and/or
guideline (s) administered by the NRC/AEC and/or any other
state or federal agency.

GAP requests that any fees be waived. As you know,
the Act (5 U.S.C. 5 52 (a)' (4 ) (a ) ) permits you to waive any
fees when the release of the information is considered

"primarily benefiting the public." GAP believes thatas
this request fits that category.

For any documents or portions of documents that you
deny due to a specific exemption under the Act, please
provide an index itemizing and describing the documents
or portions of documents withheld. The index should
provide a detailed jus tification of your grounds for
claiming each exemption, explaining why each exemption
is relevant to the document or portion of documen t with-
held.

GAP would appreciate your handling this request as
quickly as possible, and we look forward to hearing from
you within ten (10) days , as the Act stipulates.

Sincerely,

Steve Kohn
~

Staff Attorney

Richard Condit
Staff Associate
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